
Project Update: September 2003 
 
Our work is going really well and we are making good progress on many fronts. Of particular 
note is that our first research camp has been completed at Jwaneng Game Reserve. They 
require their resident population of cheetah to be monitored.  
 
Two of the cats will be captured and collared. These will then be monitored on a daily basis 
to build up information on behaviour, home range and prey selection. This will be the first 
study of its kind on Botswana’s cheetah. 
 


